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Circular No.011/2019-20 
Date: 12th November 2019  

 
To: All Members of SITE Association of Industry (through email)  
 

TO ALL INDUSTRIAL CONSUMERS OF WATER IN THE PROVINCE OF SINDH  
(SMC NO.26/2018 PENDING IN THE HONOURABLE SUPREME COURT OF PAKISTAN) 

 
Hope this email finds you in high esteem.  
 
We would like to inform you that an emergent meeting was held on 9th November 
2019 at PHMA House, Karachi, to discuss ‘NOTICE’ issued by the Chief Secretary, 
Government of Sindh, regarding above subject to all industrial consumers of water, 
appeared in newspapers of 8th  November, 2019 (copy attached).  
 
All associations have agreed during this meeting that if any notice is being received to 
any member industry or for that matter, any person/entity contact with regard to the 
same, it is requested that rather than directly responding to the Sindh Government, 
the member industry should inform their respective association. 
 
It is, therefore, requested that if you receive any notice or approached by the Sindh 
Government representative(s) with regard to notice subject “TO ALL INDUSTRIAL 
CONSUMERS OF WATER IN THE PROVINCE OF SINDH (SMC NO.26/2018 PENDING IN 
THE HONOURABLE SUPREME COURT OF PAKISTAN), please inform SITE Association of 
Industry and send a copy of the same via email/whatsapp at the number given below.  
 
Best regards,  

 
Dr. Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan 
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  
Cell: 03008235461 
Email: sg@site-association.org  
 
 
 
 
 



 


